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GPU Nuclear Corporation

One Upper Pond Road

Parsippany, New Jersey 07054-1005
201-316-7797

P. A. Clark

May 10, 1994

Mr. William T. Russell

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

United States Nuclear Regulatery Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Russell:
SUBJECT: NUCLEAR SAFETY & COMPLIANCE COMMITTEE

My letter to you dated November 5, 1993 provided the Semiannual Report of
the Nuclear Safety & Compliance Committee (NSCC) to the GPU Nuclear
Corporation Board of Directors.

Mr. James R. Leva, Chairman of the Board, GPU Nuclear Corporation, has
requested that I provide to you the NSCC’s Semiannual Report No. 20 for the
period October 1, 1993 through March 31, 1994 a copy »f which is enclosed.

I would be pleased to provide additional information or respond to any
questions you may have.

Sincerely,
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P. R. Clark
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Enclosure

cc: James R. Leva - Chairman of the Board, GPUN
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GPU Nuclear Corporation is a subsidiary of General Public Utilities Corporation



